
 

Summer 2023 

2nd Quarter 

The Board of Directors has declared a 

dividend of 0.40% for the 2nd quarter 

of 2023. This is an APY of  0.40%.  

Dividends on Share Accounts 

 

Membership Reminder 

As a reminder, membership is based off the primary member owner. Joint account holders are 

Not primary members and they have no voting or membership rights. They do hold joint 

Ownership to the funds in the account. If you would like to have voting rights and receive a 

cash raffle ticket at our annual meeting or fall credit union celebration make sure you have 

your own member account established.  

Auto Loan Rates 
 

Rates as low as 6.50% for new  
autos and 7.50% for used autos.  

 

October’s International Credit Union Day Celebration 
 

Thursday October 19, 2023 11am-1:00pm. 
Come celebrate International Credit Union and Member  

Appreciation Day with a luncheon in our basement banquet room.  
Stop by for a bite to eat and enter into our prize drawings.  

You do not have to be present at time of drawing to win.  

Kids Club Accounts  
 

$10.00 will be deposited to active  minor (0-17 years of age) share accounts during their 

birthday month! An active account is defined as any share account having at least 1 deposit 

or withdrawal in the last 12 months. Show those kids their statements and empower them to 

be financial savers.  

Annual Meeting  
 

At our annual meeting on April 29th, Sharon Lacy and John Groves won re-election 
to the Board of Directors. The other Board members are Claude Wiedower, Robert 

Gering, and Thaddeus Brzustowicz. We appreciate the  
commitment each member makes to serve our board.  



Phone: 913-682-2928 

Fax: 913-682-2991 

E-mail: jwagner@usplkefcu.org                    

We’re on the Web! 
www.usplkefcu.org 
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USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union will be 
closed in observance of the following  

holidays:  
 

• Tuesday July 4th- Independence Day  
• Monday September 4th- Labor Day 

 
Our ATM is always open! 

 

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS Beware of Scams 
 

Always be aware and on guard to 
protect your personal  

information. If you ever see or 
hear anything suspicious  

pertaining to your credit union  
account call us 
 immediately! 

 

Staff Email Addresses: 
 

Jonathan: jwagner@usplkefcu.org 
Cory: csnowberg@usplkefcu.org 

Holli: hsmith@usplkefcu.org 
Jill: jprice@usplkefcu.org 

 

Jonathan Wagner 
CEO/Manager 

 
Jonathan started at the Credit Union on May 18, 2023 as the new CEO/Manager. 

 
Aside from his time spent in Lawrence earning a bachelor’s degree at the University of 

Kansas, Jonathan has been a lifelong resident of Lansing and Leavenworth. Since  
graduating from KU, Jonathan has spent the last 14+ years pursuing a career in the  
financial industry, while also building a family with his wife Kristen and their four 

children.  
 

When not at work, you might find Jonathan out by the pond fishing with his kids or 
taking a trip to the Rockies of  Northern New Mexico and Southern Colorado.  

Staff Highlights 

CD Specials  
12 Month: 3.50% 
18 Month: 2.50% 

Taking a Vacation?? 
Keep in mind that the Credit Union always offers Visa Travel 

cards that are accepted world wide! 


